
In accordance with Council Procedure Rule No. 12, Councillor Richards will move the 
following motion:  

 
“This Council requires the Chief Executive to undertake a feasibility study into the 
potential for this Council to create a wholly owned Development Company in order 
that we could if necessary, build homes on our land, carry out maintenance, repairs 
and refurbishments to our housing stock and thus reduce our reliance on outside 
contractors, and to present his findings at the earliest opportunity to a future meeting 
of the Council.” 
 


